
Cauguiran, Aimee 

12/10/2010 2:47:38 PM
Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Data Request: PG&E Strategy to Increase Capacity and Reduce Curtailments

Bill,

As per our phone conversation today, I would like to get information/status updates on the strategies 
and steps listed on the October 25, 2010 letter from PG&E’s Brian Cherry to Paul Clannon (Page 4-3).

Please provide updates on the each of the bullet points listed on the letter, and responses to the 
following requests/questions:

1. Please provide details on the modifications made at the Milpitas terminal.
2. Which main line valve on L-132 will be closed to reduce the demand and flow on L-132? Where is

this located in relation to the incident site?
3. Which distribution regulator stations is PG&E currently planning on manually operating?

Additionally, has PG&E reached an agreement with CAISO and Mirant regarding curtailing Potrero 
Power Plant’s Unit 3 prior to other non-core customers?

I can certainly touch base with your group who will be working on the responses next week to provide 
any clarifications.

Thanks for your help today.

Aimee Cauguiran

Utilities Engineer

California Public Utilities Commission
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Utilities Safety and Reliability Branch

Phone: (415) 703-2055

Fax: (415) 703-1891
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